
KTHO  —  state  park  closures
loom
Marguerite Sprague, executive director of Sierra State Parks
Foundation, talks about proposed state park closures on KTHO
590-AM (www.kthoradio.com) on Saturday at 10am. The show will
be re-broadcast at 6pm Monday.

Sept. 18 is the date the governor’s office has picked to
disclose the names of the 100 parks set to be closed. This
represents more than one-third of the state parks.
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